
 

In Worship this week, we heard the story of Esther. She showed great bravery and so 
was a good example of our Christian Value of Courage. 
 
Dear God, 
Thank you for the story of Esther. 
Thank you that she had the courage to stand up for what was right. Thank you that she was 
able to save her friends and family. 
Please help us to have the courage always to do the right thing, to stick up for other people, 
even when it might seem difficult or even impossible. 
Help us to remember that you are always there to help us. 
In Jesus’s name we pray. 
Amen 
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'I came to give life - life in all      

      its fullness.' 

    John 10:10 

WINNING HOUSE THIS WEEK 

   DOUGLAS 

 Nursery   Jacob  George 

     

Reception         Brodie 

       

Year One   Levi 

       

Year Two   Leo   Maisie 

       

Year Three  Whole Class    

      

Year Four  Maia   Violet  

          

Year Five   Annie  Tilly 

      

Year Six      Emily  William P.  

https://www.facebook.com/people/Eccleston-St-Marys-CE-Primary-School/100064054624454/
https://twitter.com/eccleston_ce?lang=en-GB


Parents’ Evening 

Please note for your diaries, Parents’ Evening will be 

held on Monday 31st March.  Bookings can be made 

through the School Spider App from 6.00pm on 

Tuesday 18th March.  

Information regarding Year 4 Parents’ Evening will 

be sent out in a separate letter. 

Author Visit 
 
We thoroughly enjoyed the author visit on 
Monday with Sarah Oliver.  
 
The children loved looking at some of her 
stories and learning about the different 
characters. Some classes then enjoyed 
taking part in a performance of her non-
fiction story about Pollyanne the donkey. 

Year 5 
 
Year 5 had a fabulous visit to 
Church this week.  
 
They each received a blessing 
from Father Jordan and had the 
opportunity at the end of the 
service to ask lots of questions.  
 
All of the children really enjoyed 
themselves and were particularly impressed by Father Jordan's organ -playing skills! 



Year 3 

 
Congratulations to Year 3 for their wonderful performance in the Let's Go Sing Concert at 
Blackpool Opera House on Tuesday evening. The children sang brilliantly, joined in with 
all the actions and even used Makaton sign language.   
 
They really embraced the whole experience and were super ambassadors for our school. 
Well done Year 3 and thank you to the Let's Go Sing Team!  

Little Explorers 
 
Little Explorers have enjoyed making their 
own sandwiches this week for a Teddy Bears’ 
Picnic! 

Life Education 
 
The Life Education team are 
coming into school on Monday 
17th and Tuesday 18th March. 
Children will be able to purchase 
bookmarks from this event for 
£1.00. 
 
The team are also holding a 
parent workshop on Tuesday 18th 
March, 8.55am to 9.10am. 

 
 



Upcoming Dates   

           

Monday 17th March   All Day   Coram Life Education 

Tuesday 18th March   All Day   Coram Life Education  

Tuesday 18th  March   9.05am   Y5 Class Worship  
           (Please join us)  

Thursday 20th March   1.30-8.30pm  Primary Dance Competition
           (Blackburn Empire) 

Thursday 27th March   4.00-5.30pm  Cluster Tag Rugby Y5/Y6 
           (Trinity & St Michaels) 

Friday 28th March    9.05am   Y1 Class Worship 
           (Please join us) 

Monday 31st March   2.00-7.00pm  Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 1st April    9.05-9.30am  Open the Book 

Wednesday 2nd April   All Day   Y5 Trip to Liverpool Cathedral 

Thursday 3rd April   All Day   Hannah’s Dance for Joy 

Friday 4th April    9.00-10.00am Easter Service 
           (Please Join Us)   

Letters Home 

Whole School—Lenten Challenge   Year 5—Trip to Liverpool Cathedral Letter 

Whole School—Coram Life Education Letter 

Whole School—Hannah’s Dance for Joy Letter & Sponsor Form 

Sports and Social Clubs       

Monday    Guitar Lessons KS2              Lunchtime 

Tuesday    Multi Sports All Years     3.20-4.20pm 

Tuesday    Choir        3.20-4.15pm     

Wednesday   Spanish Club-All Years     8.00-8.45am 

Wednesday   Dance Rehearsals      3.20-4.15pm 

Thursday     Girls Football       3.20-4.20pm 

Friday    Brass Club       3.20-4.15pm 






